
 

Good News from Kenyan Kids!     

School Break and Visitors from the USA 

The August school break, lasting a full month, has extremely hot, dry weather.  Not a drop of rain 

anywhere on Rusinga Island.  We are so grateful for the new well, with water available all year now! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               July - August, 2019 

 

Above: Visitor Bonnie with Manager Samson, 

the children, and Josephine (in green), who 

has completed her high school and continues 

her technical studies while volunteering at 

Safe Haven.  Right: Children have special 

treat of mandazi and tea when visitors arrive. 

 

 

 

Above: Josephine, who was 
sponsored for high school, 
volunteers at Safe Haven and is a 
great inspiration to the children. 
Left:  Samwel now attends a local 
high school and volunteers with the 
children.  Both he and Josephine 
work hard toward their goals. 

Visitor Bonnie at Safe Haven 

FOOD! A joy! 

Mwalimu Samwel  Mwalimu Josephine 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s Next? 

     Fencing for Large Garden next to the new well. 

     Sponsorship Program – opportunity to make a different for a child. 

More on these coming up next time. 

 

                              Thank you for all you do for the kids in Kenya!    

 

Dave  & Rebecca                              

Facebook:  Rebecca Rowson       Email:    Rebecca.Rowson@outlook.com 

DONATE: RusingaIslandChildrensFund.org/contact.html     501(c)(3) charity   

Home Address:   360 Skymont Drive, Holly Springs, NC  27540 
                                           Rusinga Island Children’s Fund 
                        

                    

 

 

 

 

Top left: Little Felix gets his 
shave, while other children 
wait. Above: Manager Samson 
describes well project to 
visitors.  Left: Collins reads his 
“Black Book,” a totally black 
book in Braille, with English 
subtitles, a gift from Peace 
Corps friend Sajeena. Bottom 
Left: Our visitors Eve, Elijah, 
Linda (Wayondo Ecolodge), 
Gabe and Bonnie say goodbye.  
The kids always love visitors! 

 

Visitors saying goodbye 

Collins practicing Braille 

Where’s the shade?! 

Shaving enhances beauty 

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?token=mYNJEwrEAmo4dWv6vHFV29_1MxRPhRNYujSugtFtbFuxK-YQuu817Eah42-fU4Us6ctcN0&country.x=US&locale.x=US

